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January 10, 2013
Dear Parents/Guardians
Welcome back!  I do hope everyone has had an enjoyable festive break.

Staffing
Unfortunately, we still have two members of staff off long term sick.  Miss Gold is continuing to cover Mrs Allan in P3, and, due to the lack of relief staff, I am covering Mrs Armstrong’s morning nursery class.  We have several students in school at the moment, and they will be teaching classes as part of their course.  I must also inform you that Miss McGibbon is to leave us at the end of next week to take up a post in the Highland region.  While we are sorry to lose her, we wish her all the best in this new phase of her life.  Mrs Williams is going to cover this class until the vacancy can be filled.  This does mean that there will be many occasions when no member of the Senior Management Team will be available to meet with you.  We will do our best to arrange appointments at mutually convenient times.

Nursery/Primary 1 Enrolment

This is now underway for session 2013-14.  If you know of anyone who has a child of the appropriate age, please remind them that they should visit their zoned school to complete forms.  

It’s Still Winter
Please ensure your child is appropriately dressed for winter conditions, as a bad spell of weather is forecast.  It is still dark in the mornings, so bright or reflective clothing should also be worn.  If you wish to check whether the school is open during bad weather, the number to call is 0870 054 1999.  The PIN code for Kaimhill School is 011430.  You can also check online at www.aberdeencity.gov.uk/closure.  Announcements are also made on Northsound Radio and Radio Scotland.
After School Clubs

All After School Clubs will recommence next week, including netball in the meantime.
Dates for your Diary
14+15/01/13
Dance Workshops P1-7
17/01/13
Parent Council 7.00 pm

25/01/13
Burns Supper 1.30 pm (P7 parents/invited guests)

01/02/13
P7 Swimming lessons commence (4 weeks)

11/02/13
Mid Term Holiday

12/02/13
In-service day.  School closed to pupils.

13/02/13
In-service day.  School closed to pupils.

05/03/13
Parent Council 7.00 pm

28/03/13
Last day of term

15/04/13
First day of new term

Mrs Nancy Davidson

Head Teacher
